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News Release 
 

New Residents’ Association gets off to a good start 
 

Uckfield’s new Manor Park and Hempstead Fields Residents’ Association 
has got off to a good start following its first Committee meeting.  
 
The Committee identified 5 key issues that needed to be tackled and sub 
groups were formed to work on these matters. They include road safety 
and the urgent need to deal with the numerous and dangerous pot holes 
found on parts of the estate. Within a few days of being approached, the 
Highways Department at the County Council responded to the 
Association’s concerns and the roads are now being prepared for the 
repairs required (photos attached). 
 
Other projects in the pipeline include organising social events including a 
May Day event next Springtime, developing volunteer groups to tackle 
snow clearing etc examining whether a Village Green can be designated 
on the estates and improving communications to residents. 
 
The Association also has its own Facebook page which people are 
encouraged to visit if they want to know more about its work and to join its 
mailing list. 
 
Contacts: Paul Sparks - Chair            paul.sparks1@gmx.com 
               Peter Griggs – Secretary   peter.griggs48@gmail.com  
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